STATE OF ILLINOIS
HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

525 WEST JEFFERSON ST. e SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 ©(217) 782-3516 FAX: (217) 785-4111

June 1, 2016

Lori Wright

CON Senior Consultant

North Division

3500 Lacey Road Suite 900
Downers Grove, Illinois 60515

Re: Request for Expedited Review — Project #16-024
Fresenius Kidney Care East Aurora

Dear Ms Wright:

We are in receipt of your request for expedited review dated May 26, 2016. Your request has
been granted because of the unusual circumstances surrounding the owner of the property. Your
project will be scheduled for the August 2, 2016 State Board meeting.

Please note there is nothing in Statute or rules that allows for expedited review. All substantive
projects are subject to 120 day review.

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.

Sincerely,

Wﬂa (e

Kathy Olson, Board Chair
Iilinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board




